ADEQ
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Department of Environmental Quality

Tuly 24, 2012

T. Harold Baker
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
500 North Washington
P.O. Box 1587

El Dorado, AR 71731

Re: El Dorado’s (AR0033723; AFIN 7000341) First Draft Ordinance Revision Review to Meet
the Streamlined Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403

Dear Mr. Baker,

A review of your revised Pretreatment Ordinance to bring it into compliance with the
streamlining modifications to the Federal Pretreatment Regulations located in 40 CFR 403 has
been completed.

Your first draft revised ordinance did not follow the template/format of EPA’s model ordinance.
This office restructured some of your sections to help it parallel EPA’s model ordinance, making
it more readable and standardized with others in this State (and nationally).

You have been e-mailed an MS Word attachment of this office’s review of your draft ordinance.
You should be able to open, save under a different file name and make the appropriate

required/recommended revisions.

Please re-submit your final draft ordinance to this office within sixty (60) days from the date on
this correspondence for final review and approval.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact this office.

Sincerely,
Sl A
Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625
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